MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF CAPPAMORE-
KILMALLOCK TO BE HELD ON THE 18t JULY 2019

Question submitted by Councillor Michael Donegan

“I will ask at the next meeting for an update on the recent visit to Transport Infrastructure

Ireland.”

REPLY:

The meeting between Til and a delegation from Limerick City & County Council has not

taken place as yet, and arrangements are in train.
Limerick City and County Council have written to Tll with a list of agenda items and a list of

proposed attendees as received from the Municipal Districts. It is expected that the

meeting will occur shortly after the summer period.
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